From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>

**Date:** Tuesday, May 14, 2019 at 11:54 AM

**Subject:** Reminder: 2019 GDD Industry Summit Survey



Dear Domain Name Industry Stakeholder,

Please take a moment and complete a short survey to help us better serve your needs. Input and feedback from all who attended this year's GDD Industry Summit both in person and remotely will allow us to improve our future events.

Take the survey: https://icann.org/gddsummit/survey

We appreciate receiving your feedback no later than Friday, 31 May 2019 and look forward to hearing your feedback on how to make future ICANN events more valuable for you.

Thank you in advance for your participation!

Best regards, Cyrus Namazi Senior Vice President, Global Domains Division

## **ICANN**

To reference past registry operator communications please click  $\underline{\text{here}}$ . To reference past registrar communications please click  $\underline{\text{here}}$ .